
From: mjohnson [mailto:mjohns[REDACTED]   
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2012 11:45 PM 
To: Read, John [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov]
Subject: Amazon 
 
 
 John, 
 
 As an author, I am concerned about Amazon, etc., becoming a monopoly in  
the book publishing and distribution business. Their unfair business  
practices risk publishing's sustainability. 
 
 Thanks, 
 
 M. L. Johnson, Ed.D., PhD. 
 




